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Chairman Mark Williams called the meeting to order. 

A motion was made by Mr. Cannon, seconded by Mr. Riggs, and carried unanimously that the Board 

approve the minutes for the April 12, 2022 Board of Trustees Meeting. 

Chairman Williams gave opening remarks, and introduced Mr. Hunter Hill, the new executive Director of 

Georgia Environmental Finance Authority. 

Chairman Williams called on Mr. Jim Pryor, Parks and Recreation Director of Forsyth County, to present 

the GOSP funded project. 

Mr. Pryor presented the Eagles Beak Park project. 

Chairman Williams called on Soheila Naji, Georgia Outdoor Stewardship Program Coordinator, to present 

the program updates.  

Mrs. Naji presented her report and overview of the prior funding cycles and the upcoming 2022-2023 

GOSP Pre-application cycle.  

Mrs. Naji proposed an action item for the Board to vote on the City of College Park request for Letter of 

Retroactivity to acquire a property prior to opening of the 2022-2023 funding cycle. 

Chairman Williams called for questions. 

Chairman Williams called for a motion to approve the request for retroactivity for acquisition by the City 

of College Park. 

A motion was made by Mr. Riggs, seconded by Mr. Canon, and carried unanimously that the Board 

approve the Letter of Retroactivity for the City of College Park to acquire the property.  

Chairman Williams gave closing comments and there being no further business, the meeting was 

adjourned. 

 


